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City of Hollywood 
Minutes of the 

NAMING REVIEW COMMITTEE 
February 14, 2018 

 
 
The Naming Review Committee of the City of Hollywood, Florida, (the Committee) was 
called to order on Wednesday, February 14, 2018 at 11:34 AM, in the City Commission 
Conference Room, Room 215, Joseph W. Watson Circle, Hollywood, Florida. 
 
Those members present were: 
 
 Patricia A. Cerny, City Clerk, Chair 
 Lorie Mertens-Black, Chief Civic Affairs Officer 
 Raelin Storey, Director of Communication, Marketing & Economic Development, 

former title was the Director of Public Affairs & Marketing 
  Clarissa Ip, Engineering Support Services Manager, representing the Department 

of Development Services 
 Denise Manos, Assistant City Attorney, Committee Attorney 
 
 
Patricia A. Cerny, City Clerk, stated that the meeting was publicly noticed in accordance 
with Florida Statutes.  
 
Patricia A. Cerny, City Clerk, thanked everyone for attending the meeting and explained 
the Committee was reconvened as the ballot deadline was February 5, 2018 at 1:00 PM.  
The results were all (1 of 1) in favor of the proposed new street names in Hillcrest 
Development Phase II (south plat). 
 
ACTION:  Motion was made by Lorie Mertens-Black, Chief Civic Affairs Officer, and 
seconded by Raelin Storey, Director of Communication, Marketing & Economic 
Development, to accept the ballot results and to forward the application to the 
Commission for consideration. 
 
Patricia A. Cerny, City Clerk, explained that the application would be routed for the 
Commission meeting scheduled for March 7, 2018.  The property will be posted with all 
eleven names at the entrance to the Hillcrest Development Phase II (south plat) 10 days 
before the Commission meeting.  Notices will be mailed and emailed to the property 
owner and Civic Associations informing them of the Commission meeting date.  In 
addition, the agenda item will be prepared, reviewed and signed off by February 22, 2018 
for the draft agenda meeting.  The applicant will be billed the costs for the ballot, mailings 
and posting the of property. 
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 11:50 AM. 


